Mary Fields

I hope lawmakers approve House Bill 1047 to ban harmful chemicals in cosmetics. It's
unconscionable that such poisons should be absorbed by customers unknowingly and equally bad
that they end up in the waterways, causing irreparable harm to wildlife. Forever chemicals have
made it so that there is no place on earth where rainwater is safe to drink! The ban should include all
products where these chemicals are used, not just cosmetics. Manufacturers should also begin to
phase out plastic packaging. Thank you.



